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On 21 June 2016 Center for Eurasian Studies held a conference titled Turkish-Armenian Relations 
in the Light of Recent Developments with Osman Faruk Loğoğlu as the keynote speaker.

Retired Ambassador Dr. Osman Faruk Loğoğlu who served in important positions, including 
Undersecretary in the Ministry of Foreign Affairs, shared his experiences and evaluated the Turkish 
– Armenian relations in the light of the current developments during the conference.

Attendants also made valuable contributions to the conference, which served as a brainstorming 
session,  with their opinions, experiences and questions following Loğoğlus presentation.
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